
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 29, 2023 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UE-230886 – Avista Utilities Tariff WN U-28, Schedule 90, Electric Energy Efficiency 
Programs 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

On November 1, 2023, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), 

submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) its proposed 

modifications to its electric tariff Schedule 90, with a substitute filing then made on December 13, 

2023 to extend the effective date of the requested revisions to allow Staff more time to review the 

tariff filing.  

After further discussion with Commission Staff, the initial language provided in the 

Company’s requested tariff modifications was found to be too broad to capture the specific 

changes intended. As such, Avista hereby submits its second and final substitute pages for this 

filing, which contains replacement pages for sheets 90A and 90B that provide language 

modifications to clarify the Company’s initial request; sheet 90C remains unchanged.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (509) 495-7839. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jaime Majure 
Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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